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Good afternoon, Mr. White.

Pursuant to applicable parts of the Oil Conservation Commission regulations 19.15.36 NMAC, the Qil Conservation
Division (OCD) completed its review of your application for a commercial surface waste management facility NM1-66
North Ranch, located at Sections 9 and 10, Township 25 South, Range 34 East NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico, and
issued a tentative decision of approval with conditions, dated February 28, 2020.

The OCD hereby rescinds the tentative decision for the North Ranch Surface Waste Management Facility issued on
February 28, 2020, pending review of the amendment to include a slurry injection well, Stryker 4. The letter
documenting this decision is attached. OCD will also post this decision to OCD Imaging
(http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging//AEOrderFileView.aspx?appNo=pBAJ1929437593).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 670-8745 or susan.lucaskamat@state.nm.us .

Regards,

Susan A. Lucas Kamat

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

505.476.3488

Susan.LucasKamat@state.nm.us
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March 16, 2020

Doug White

NGL Waste Services, LLC
3773 Cherry Creek Drive
Denver, Colorado 80209
doug.white@nglep.com

RE: Rescinding Tentative Decision Regarding the Application for a Commercial Surface Waste Management
Facility, Permit NMI-66, North Ranch Surface Waste Management Facility, Sections 9 and 10, Township 25
South, Range 34 East NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico

Mr. White,

Pursuant to applicable parts of the Qil Conservation Commission regulations 19.15.36 NMAC, the Qil Conservation
Division (OCD) completed its review of your application for a commercial waste management facility at the location
described above and issued a tentative decision of approval with conditions, dated February 28, 2020.

NGL Waste Services, LLC (NGL) notified OCD that they plan to permit a slurry injection well, Stryker 4, and amend
the NM1-66 North Ranch Surface commercial surface waste management facility application to include this associated
injection operation. As such, the OCD hereby rescinds the tentative decision for the North Ranch Surface Waste
Management Facility issued on February 28, 2020 pending review of the amendment.

OCD will review the amended application, when submitted, and issue a new tentative decision after the review process
is complete.

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (505) 670-8745 or by email at
Susan.LucasKamat@state.nm.us. On behalf of the Oil Conservation Division, | wish to thank you and your staff for
your cooperation during this process.

Respectfully,

Lusre 4. Foor Hpni-

Susan A. Lucas Kamat
Environmental Scientist - Advanced
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